
January 30, 2019 

Ms. Frances M. Esposito, CEO 
Broward Partnership for the Homeless, Inc. 
90 Northwest 7th Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311 

Re: 2017 NOFA Application - Project #FL0715L45011700 
Broward Partnership Housing V - Permanent Supportive Housing 

Dear Ms. Esposito: 

This letter documents that United Way of Broward County will contribute to the match 
required by the award of grant funding to Broward County under the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development {HUD) Continuum of Care (CoC) program. The Broward 
Partnership for the Homeless, Inc., as subcontracted by Broward County, will operate the 
Broward Partnership Housing V Permanent Supportive Housing project. United Way of 
Broward County commits to providing cash match in the amount of $40,000 which will be 
available during the 2019-2020 project term. 

The United Way of Broward County understands that the funding provided by us will be utilized 
to support cash match requirements under the HUD requirements for McKinney Vento program 
awards and approve of the use of these funds for cash match purposes via the provision of 
permanent supportive housing services. 
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the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the division of consumer services by calling 1-800-435-7352 within the state. Our Registration number is CH536. 

Regrstratmn does not rmply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the state. UWBC does not use paid solicttations and JOO% of each contribution is received by UWBC. 
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